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I support the ammended bill as presented.  My greatest concern is how the 

registration and license portion will be handled. Will it be through current DMV license 

offices.  They are understaffed now.  Will there be money appropriated to enact these 

changes?  Will we have to wait in line or schedule appointments ahead of time in 

order to get our registrations and vehicle licenses?  Law enforcement is also a big 

concern, we need more law officers now and there doesn't seem to be enough 

money in the state budget to hire more trained officers. This change will require lots 

of public education and law enforcement! Is there a plan to have education and 

training classes for adults over 16 to operate an ATV/UTV?  These are not covered in 

regular driver's license training and testing!  There are too many accidents happening 

now because of untrained operators! Will out of state vehicles be required to 

purchase any stickers or permits to operate in Oregon? Repriprocity with other 

states?  What fines or fees will apply when a person is caught operating illegally? 


